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470 Corridor Task Force 
Thursday, January 31, 2013 

10 a.m. 
 

Lake~Sumter MPO 
1616 South 14th St. 

Leesburg, Florida 
 

Meeting Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 by Commissioner Don Burgess. The following persons were in attendance: 

 

T.J. Fish 
Pamela Richmond 

Mike Woods 
Bradley Arnold 

Jason McHugh 
D.C. Maudlin 

Fred Schneider 

Adam Sumner 
Bill Wiley 

 
T.J. Fish gave an overview of the purpose of the C-470 Corridor Task force and a brief description of each 
of the sections of the corridor  broken into the following segments:                                       
             
 C-470 – I-75 east to US 301 (Sumterville) 
 C-470/US 301 (Sumterville) 

 C-470 – US 301 east to County Line (Wildwood) 
 CR 470 – County Line east to CR 48/CR 33 (Leesburg) 
 CR 48 – CR 470/CR 33 east to US 27 (Leesburg) 
 C-470 - I-75 west to SR 44 (Lake Panasoffkee) 

 
T.J. Fish provided an update on the status of the C-470 PER. He also provided details of the executed 
proportionate share agreement between Landstone Communities and Sumter County. 
 
T.J. Fish provided an update on the status of the CR 470/CR 48 PD&E Study and Design. He discussed 
details of a request to FDOT for a grant for the CR 470 Bridge over Florida’s Turnpike 
 
Details were also given for the major DRIs along and near the corridor that included current status and 
implications related to economic development.  

 
T.J. Fish discussed the status of the $4 million for construction programmed in FY 2013/14 through the 
County Incentive Grant Program (CIGP) and the potential for moving the money to a different project. 
 
T.J. Fish reported that FDOT was preparing to start a PD&E study for US 301 from C-470W to SR 44 in 
Sumter County. The PD&E is being coordinated with an Interchange Justification Report funded by Sumter 
County to support a new interchange on I-75 at CR 514. 
A status update was given for the major regional projects in the vicinity of the C-470 corridor. 
 

Opportunity was provided for staff and public comments and the meeting adjourned. 


